
OSPREY NEWS

August 9th, 2020

Dear Families,

Welcome to the Osprey News, our MBS family newsletter.  Each week from now through the

start of school we’ll be sending you information weekly about the reopening of school via this

newsletter.   Here are a few updates for this week: 

Thank you for your patience with class placement.   Once we have a finalized list of

students who have selected the remote option, we will be able to finalize class placement for

the 20-21 school year.   It will take us some time to make these adjustments and we will get

information about placement to you as soon as possible.  Thank you for your patience.

MBS will provide your child with all needed supplies for the upcoming school year. 
 However we are encouraging families to provide their children with headphones/earbuds if

possible.  We have enough earbuds so that all students can have their own, but have found

that some students have preferences for certain types of headphones/earbuds.  

All students coming to school for in-person hybrid instruction will be required to wear
masks.   We encourage families to have students start practicing wearing a mask if they

haven’t already.    We will provide mask breaks for students throughout the day and teach

students how to take mask breaks safely.    Here is a good video for kids explaining why we

need to wear masks right now.

Before and after school ACE will still occur at MBS this school year.   If you have

questions about our ACE program, here is a link with more information about our ACE

program. 

Finally, I’d like to share two links on our website that I frequently use myself!  Information for

families is typically shared in our Osprey News and we upload all editions of the newsletter

to our website within a day of being sent to families. It can also be accessed via the MBS

homepage if you click on the “about” button and then “newsletters.”   In addition, all of the

district’s updates regarding COVID -19 are linked here on the CSD website.

Respectfully,

Ms. Burke


